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Dear lir, Bcott,
............... I have to acknowledge receipt of your
letter of the 24th ultimo regarding the visit paid to the new
Tanker “"ELBANEFT", and am writing to express my pleasure that
the Senior Surveyors who examined the vessel were satisfied with
the workmanship.

I wish to thank you for the kimd remarks
in your letter, and to tell you that I have ventured te convey
your congratulations to the Director of the Shipyard and teo the

lecal representative of the Naphta Syndicate. All concerned are

very pleased and have asked me to thank you on their behalf.

With Kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

A.Scott, Esq,,
LONDON,
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